Dear friends from Hammarlands Idrottsklubb,

We are very grateful to Your organization for the
humanitarian aid to our school.

Your initiative and help gives us a great pleasure and
possibility to get so many useful and necessary things for

schoolchildren.
Thank You for Your great and inestimable work!

In the name of Zemite school collective,
A principal Maruta Vilumsone

January, 2016 M |
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